

OCT 21/75

I just read the minutes of the Sept 26 union meeting. I'm not sure of the intent of the recommendations, specifically the one to take the disaffiliation question to a Summit General Meeting, presumably as opposed to a Union General Membership meeting.

As well, there was no mention made of when this was to occur.

I would suggest that this is a matter for a Union General Membership meeting as distinct from a Summit General Meeting. Basically it means that we would have a separate set of minutes. The meeting could be held immediately before or after a Summit General Meeting, but I think it important that people realize

that we are two separate organizations -
despite appearances to the contrary.

Since Surge is coming next week I
would suggest that we have a Union
General Membership meeting sometime
after he leaves. The exact date could
probably be determined after we talk to
Surge. I personally would favour Fri.
Nov. 7 or Mon. Nov. 10, though there's no
reason it couldn't be held earlier.

Poco